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Background 

GE Grid Solutions is committed to customer care and the support of our products. As part of this commitment, GE strives to 
design high quality products, provide knowledge-based support, and to communicate the availability of new features or 
products as well as the pending discontinuation of manufacturing for older products or design variants.  
 

GE Grid Solutions is discontinuing the sale of Firmware 1.0 for G500 as shown below.  
 

PRODUCT STATUS ALTERNATIVE 

G500 Firmware 1.0 
Order codes: 
G500xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxA0xxxxxxxxxx 

Order book closed 

G500 Firmware 2.8 
Order codes: 
G500xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxB8xxxxxxxxxx 

For Additional Information 

If we can provide assistance with migration to new products, please contact us for help. Advice and assistance are also 
available via: http://www.gegridsolutions.com/contact.htm?loc=3  or http://www.gegridsolutions.com/multilin 

http://www.gegridsolutions.com/contact.htm?loc=3
http://www.gegridsolutions.com/multilin

